From: JR

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Proposed Property Tax Increase
Date: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 2:20:59 PM

As senior citizens and long-time St. Paul residents we find the 2023 Proposed Property Tax increases outrageous
and extremely burdensome. We are on a fixed income and can’t handle an almost 10% increase. Many of our family
and friends have dealt with this by moving out of the city. Please do not force us to consider this option.

James & Carol Rolland

661 Fairview Ave So

St Paul, MN 55116
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